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October 30,2003

Dr. Krishna Kant Shukla
Varanasi, India

Dear Krishna,

On behalf of the Office of the President and the Department of Religion
well as other departments and organizations at Colorado College and various
communities in Colorado Springs, we would like to express our warm and
enthusiastic gratitude for your visit from October 12 to October 15, 2003.

More than 300people enjoyed your memorable public performance of
Kabir in Song, and students in two courses, on bhaktiand Indian music, found
your classroom visits both fascinating and joyful.

South Asians from Colorado Springs, Denver and Boulder were likewi~
deeply moved by your joyful performances, and we all hope to see you again
the future.
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Dr. Tr~Olem;m
Department of Religion
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